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GOOD CLEAN FUN

      Since our last newsletter, several local churches collected over $1,000 in quarters, met together, 
formed personality-diverse groups, and visited several local laundromats to minister to the poor in a 
variety of ways. Our group used $339 in 3 hours and ministered to folks in many relational ways. This 

       
and the marginalized. Giving is authenticated when we give to those who can never pay us back. Jesus 
Christ modeled this for us by loving us, His enemies at the time, and made us into His friends! 

OUR SHOES: PERSONAL STUFF 

     We are very thankful for this new home and the Amish community we live in. It is a blessing to be 
surrounded by fields: to wake up in the morning and see cows and horses in our “backyard”, horse 
drawn buggies, teams working in the fields, and also to walk on lower traffic roads together. We are  

 

their gatherings already. Kathy was able to join them at their home church service one Sunday while 
Loren was busy ministering at Church in the Park in Coatesville. Recently she helped shell peas. Loren 
offered help when their lawn mower quit. The Amish people we have met are warm, friendly, and 
often curious about our “English” way of life, as we are about theirs. One strong commonality is the 
love, centrality and personal relationship with Jesus Christ, which is great. 
     We are very thankful for three new grandsons this year so far; nine grandchildren and counting! 
We do get to see them sometimes, and use video calls when we can to see our family… including our 
son-in-law and daughter in the mission field in Romania. See page 2 for more about seeing them. 

 MORE NEWS ON PAGE 2  

is the second time we did this; the 
first was on a Monday night, and this 
time was on a Saturday morning. 
Until these outreaches, many of us 
did not realize how high the cost of 
using these places has risen. People 
there were extremely grateful, and 
also wanted to know why we were 
doing this with our sunny Saturday 
morning. Everyone needs to know 
that they matter, especially the poor 

also very thankful we do not have to work on the farm we 
currently live on, as we did on another for about 3 years. In 
this photo, Loren and I offered to help move a newborn bull 
calf and his mom from the pasture (where he was born) 
across the street to the barn. Sometimes we drive the Amish 
family (who live in the main part of the house we rent part 
of) places too far to travel with their horse and buggy. Please 
pray that God leads us in our involvement with this Amish 
community  . We have been invited to a couple of already. 
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  SUMMARY OF OUR MISSIONARY WORK 

 

OUR PRAYER REQUESTS: 

     There are what seem to be good ideas, and then there are God ideas. We are asking God about 
going on a missions trip to another YWAM location in Romania where our son-in-law and daughter 
are stationed. Please pray for God’s will as we would need: 1) His say so; and 2) finances. As of now, 
our monthly support plus Loren’s tent-making break even with our expenses, and last we checked 
airfare still costs money. God knows and has His resources ready when it is His time for them. 
     We have been offered help in producing a video to share our ministry with others, so they can hear 
if God wants them to partner with God’s fruitful work here. We do not want it to be just what we 
think is best. Please pray for God’s blessing as we need Him to direct the communication of His work. 
     Please ask God how to pray for us, and then do it. We have some men and women who frequent 
God’s throne with intercession for us, which ministers more than they can know this side of Heaven. 
Please pray for God to minister life to and through the couples attending our Marriage Discipleship 
Group which meets the 1st and 3rd Monday each month. It is going well, yet we covet your prayers for 
God to guide us and anoint us as we prepare and lead this group. Good things are happening in it. 
     THANKS!  With love,  Loren & Kathy Falzone 71 White School Rd, Honey Brook, PA 19344 

     This brochure summarizes what we do here 
currently. We do much more, including food 
ministry, building maintenance, synergize with 
strategic local ministries, author ministry 
materials, church member involvement, and a 
part time job to help finances. Life here is very 
busy but we would be remiss to not say how 
great it is to be ministering exactly where God 
clearly called us to! By God’s design, there is 
no blessing like living in the center of His will. 
     Before becoming missionaries ourselves, 
we remember reading missionary newsletters 
but did not really know what it was really like. 
We all decide to listen for God… or not; to ask 
Him big questions… or not. We automatically 
tell ourselves, “I could never do that” but the 
truth of it is: “Yes, you could… because:  
1) God provides everything: you just walk it; 
and 2) Life gets simpler: freedom from what 
used to seem so important is so much better.”  
     People of all ages can become missionaries. 
The Bible guarantees zero unemployment on 
the mission field and the best retirement plan.  
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